
 
 
 

 

Amy Herold, Youth Director 
Cell Phone: 970.978.0870 

Email: herold_amy@hotmail.com 
 

 

THANK YOU to EVERYONE that helped to make 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A SUPER FUN & EXTREMELY MEMORABLE EVENT! 
    

 

Sunday Youth Group 
 

Have a great summer & we will see you in the FALL! 
 

Date: Sunday, September 8, 2024 
Time: 9:00am 
Place: Youth Room (Church Annex) 
 

All ages welcome! Snacks will be served! 
 

 

Cooks That Care! 
 

There is still time to be a Caring Cook! Caring Cooks will provide a 
meal to our members that are experiencing a hardship, a life changing 
event, an illness, or could just use a nice meal and a visit. We have a few 
volunteers, but we need more! An informational meeting will be held in 
August so talk to Amy if you would like to be a Cook That Cares! 

 
 



Free Little Pantry 
 

Please bring one or two recently purchased, shelf-stable, sealed, non-
perishable, food or nonfood item(s) that can withstand varying 

temperatures and place these items in the barn each Sunday so our 
pantry can stay stocked and help our neighbors in need! 

 

 
Items to Consider This Month: Soap/Body Wash & Instant Oatmeal  

 

Let’s work together to FILL THE BARN! 
 


